CONSIDERATIONS FOR USE OF CLOTH FACE COVERINGS
If you are able to procure or make cloth face coverings for your employees, you should provide them to staff. Face coverings should be washed in
warm water with detergent daily and whenever soiled. Employees should be reminded that face coverings protect other people from their germs
but do not provide good protection for that employee against other people’s germs. Physical distancing is the best line of defense and should be
maintained between both employees and customers.

We highly encourage you to recommend that all patrons and employees wear cloth face coverings, especially when unable to maintain social
distancing of 6 feet. Please keep in mind that children under the age of 2 and people with certain medical conditions may not be able to wear cloth
face coverings safely and should not be universally required to. Resources for DIY cloth face coverings can be found here.
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https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/protect.htm

